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Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 2305 creates the Oklahoma PFAS Act, authorizing the Department of Environmental Quality 

to regulate the disposal of PFA substances. The Department estimates a fiscal impact of 

$106,000 - this is a onetime of $6,000 to make necessary upgrades to software to handle new 

reporting and billing, and a ongoing $100,000 for staffing. 

 

FY’25 Impact: $106,000.00 

 

Full Year Impact: $100,000.00 
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